October 30, 2014

Announcement 826

URGENT INFORMATION:

Provider Types Required to Include NPI of Ordering,
Prescribing and Referring (OPR) Provider on Claims: 16, 17,
19, 23, 27, 29, 33, 34, 37, 43, 45, 46, 55, 63, 64 and 68

URGENT INFORMATION: Effective for claims received by HP Enterprise Services (HPES) on or after October 15,
2014, the valid National Provider Identifier (NPI) of the Ordering, Prescribing or Referring (OPR) provider must be
included on Nevada Medicaid/Nevada Check Up claims or those claims will be denied.

The NPI of the OPR provider is mandatory for certain provider types because the services they provide are always
ordered or referred. The following provider types are required to include the NPI of the OPR provider on their
claim: 16, 17, 19, 23, 27, 29, 33, 34, 37, 43, 45, 46, 55, 63, 64 and 68.

The NPI of the OPR provider listed on the claim must be valid. If the NPI of the OPR provider is not a valid NPI, the

claim will not be paid.



